
 March 15, 2022 2:46 pm 

 

     

Dear Brother in Christ, 
 
I write today to provide you with updates and will continue to share with you 
information as needed. 
 
Invitation from Bishop Mario E. Dorsonville to Join Special Meeting of 
Priests on Tuesday, May 10, 2022, from 10:00 am to 12:30 pm at the Saint 
John Paul II Seminary 
 
Bishop Mario E. Dorsonville is extending this special meeting invitation, which is 
typically held for the Hispanic Ministry, to all racially and ethnically diverse 
parishes across The Roman Catholic Archdiocese of Washington. Please review 
the letter from His Excellency linked here. 

The link to register to attend the meeting is here. The letter includes information on 
a needs assessment survey that will help determine how the Office of Cultural 
Diversity and Outreach can be more helpful to your ministry. The link to complete 
the survey is here. 

Should you have any questions, please contact Wendi Williams 
at williamsw@adw.org. 

 

 
Remind the Faithful of Information on the Website 

The archdiocesan website is updated regularly. Please see adw.org/coronavirus for 
information related to the coronavirus, adw.org/live-streamed-masses-and-
prayers/ for a listing of live stream Masses and prayers, and 
cathstan.org and elpreg.org for the Catholic Standard and the Spanish-language El 
Pregonero newspapers. 
 
As always, should you have questions or need assistance from my office and the 
Pastoral Center, please let us know.   
 
With gratitude for your priestly ministry, I am 
Sincerely in Christ, 
Very Reverend Daniel B. Carson 
Vicar General and Moderator of the Curia 
 

       

   

   

    

  




